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April 16, 2019

Dear Cornerstone Homeowner:

It is that time of year again as pool season will soon be here and we want to be sure everyone is ready for a fun and safe pool season.  The pool will open on Friday, May 10th and close on Sunday, September 22nd.

[bookmark: _Hlt474832755][bookmark: _Hlt474832756]If you have already have your access fob you only need to send in the required and enclosed form to have your fob reactivated for this pool season.  Please complete and forward the Fob Access Agreement to CAS, Inc., at the address below or by email to Jess@casnc.com or fax to 910-295-0182.  

We currently have the list of owners who received their pool fobs in 2018, as the fob was assigned to them when first activated.  Homeowners who rent their property and allow pool access to their tenant(s) should supply tenant(s) information, and keep information current, to ensure no issues arise at entry.

Please know that you will NOT be allowed to enter the pool area without an activated pool fob. CAS OFFICES ARE NOT OPEN ON WEEKENDS and lack of pool access will not be considered an after-hours emergency.  Please allow 5 business days for activation of your fob. If you would like access to the pool on opening day, completed forms must be received by CAS no later than May 3, 2019.   

Enclosed you will find the updated pool rules as you can also find them at www.cornerstoneparkcommunity.org under “Homeowners Info.”   This year, there will not be pool attendants onsite, however there are security cameras in place in case of a pool incident. Please use caution and be respectful of each other while at the pool, as any proven violation(s) will result in suspension of pool privileges. 

We wish everyone an enjoyable pool season.

On Behalf of the Board of Directors,

Cornerstone Park Community Association

C/o CAS, Inc.
P.O. Box 83
Pinehurst, N.C. 28370
www.CASNC.com
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